
SUTTON POLICE DEPARTMENT BUILDING COMMITTEE 

Meeting held May 8, 2017 

Located at High School Library 

PRESENT: James Smith, Chief Dennis Towle, Wendy Mead, Gerry Creiger, Stephen 
LeClaire, Timothy Harrison, Jesse Limanek 

ABSENT: Wayne Junnila 

GUESTS: Jeff McElravy (Tecton Architects)  

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm by Wendy Mead 

1. Jeffrey McElravy reviewed the last estimate of $8,843,702 and went over the 
difference in some of the line items from Tecton and those of the estimator.  
Wendy Mead pointed out that approximately $450,000 of the project cost is for 
communications for police, fire, 911 and e.m.s.  She also confirmed that if the 
project does not move forward at this time, the costs will only increase with any 
delay.  Jim Smith suggested possibly rolling $150,000 from funds left over from 
the Fall Town Meeting Article set aside for new growth and reducing some of the 
Clerk of the Works/OPM Fee to reduce the project cost to $8,700,000. 

2. Jim Smith made a motion to present at Town Meeting the amount of $8,700,000 
as the cost of the new police station, second by Tim Harrison, vote passed 7-0-0. 

3. Jesse Limanek made a motion to adjourn @ 6:06, second by Chief Dennis 
Towle, vote passed 7-0-0. 

4. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be Wed., May 24, 2017 @7:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Gerry Creiger, 

Clerk 

 


